
 

We will be heading to Camp Wapo 

for a weekend of  fun, fellowship,  

team-building activities and  

growing in faith together!  

You won’t want to miss this! 

WHO: 7th & 8th Grade Confirmation Students 

WHEN: Friday, November 15 - Sunday, November 17 (6pm—1pm) 

WHERE:  Camp Wapo in Amery, WI (738 Hickory Point Lane) 

COST:  Free  (Cost included in Confirmation budget) 

REGISTRATION DEADLINE:  November 1, 2019 

SIGN-UP:  Sign-up Online at rlcweb.myshelby.org 

Questions?  Please contact: 
 

Abby Matter 
Deacon, Director of Faith Formation  

amatter@rosevillelutheran.org 

Phone: 651-487-7752 x234 

mailto:youth5-8@rosevillelutheran.org


7th & 8th Grade Confirmation Retreat: Camp Wapo 
November 15-17 

Save for your records! 

               
 

Friday, November 15 

• Meet at RLC at 6 PM  Load the buses and head to Wapo – Please be on time 
 Eat dinner BEFORE coming (We will NOT be stopping on the way to camp)  
 We will be meeting in the Ryan Ave. Parking Lot 

• Packing 
 Sleeping Bag & Pillow 
 Towel 
 Toiletry Items & Medication 
 Warm Clothing (it will be chilly in November and we will be doing activities outside).  
 Close-toed Shoes (for outside activities) 
 T-Shirts & Shorts (if it is warm) 
 Jacket, Hat, Gloves, Sweatshirts 
 NO Electronics 

 
During the Weekend: 

• Fellowship 
 This weekend will allow students to grow in fellowship with each other but also give their small 
 group leader a chance to connect with your child. Students will also have the opportunity to 
 dive deep into what Confirmation is and why we do it.   

• Team Building 
 As part of connecting and growing in fellowship with one another, we will be doing team  
 building activities and low ropes initiatives. Some of these will take place outside so it is 
 important to bring clothes appropriate for the weather.  

• Meals 
 All meals will be provided by Camp Wapo. Please make sure to register online and state all 
 food allergies and food preferences so we can ensure your child gets food that they can eat.  

• Free Time 
 Students will get some free time while they are at Wapo. This will be their time to talk, run, or 
 play games (the Gaga Pit will be open).   

• Electronics 
 Electronics will NOT be allowed at camp. They can have them on the bus but they will be  
 collected upon arrival and returned before getting on the bus to head home.  

 
Sunday, November 17 

• We will leave Wapo around 11:30 AM and then be back to church around 1:00PM 
 We will be eating brunch at 10AM so we will NOT be stopping for lunch on the way back 
 We will be meeting in the Ryan Ave. Parking Lot 
   ____________________________________________________________________  
 
Emergency Contact Information 
Retreat Leader:  Abby Matter  Mobile: (414) 418-8980 
*Please: Only call in case of an emergency 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Registration Info: 
All registrations will take place online through our Member Page:  https://rlcweb.myshelby.org/ 
 
If you have difficulties registering or have any questions about the retreat, please contact  
Abby Matter, amatter@rosevillelutheran.org, or call the church office 651-487-7752. 
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